
NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a pubic hearing will be held by the Town Board of the 

Town of Holland on the 11
th

 day of July 2012, at 8:00 pm, at the Town of Holland Town 

Hall, located at 47 Pearl St., Holland, NY, at which hearing parties and interested citizens 

shall have the opportunity to be heard on the adoption of a Local Law to amend Article 

VII, Supplementary Regulations of the Codes of the Town of Holland regarding Garage 

and Yard Sales. 

    

All interested parties are entitled to be heard upon the said proposed Local Law at such 

public hearing.  Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for review at the office 

of the Town Clerk at 47 Pearl St., Holland, NY, during normal business hours. 

 

By order of the Town Board of the Town of Holland. 

 

Dated: June 13, 2012 

Sandra Smith 

Town Clerk 


